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Notice 

 

Reopening & Timings for Semester III & V Students 

 

Dear Students, 
 

This is to inform you that the college will reopen for Semester III and 

V students of all streams from 7th July 2025. 

 

Considering the heavy traffic and commuting challenges during the 

month of Sawan, the college will remain closed on Sundays and 

Mondays. To compensate for the reduced number of working days, 

the college hours will be extended by 45 minutes, and the new timing 

will be 10:00 AM to 3:45 PM. 

 

The Monday timetable will be adjusted accordingly, and a revised 

timetable will be shared with you soon. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

  

Dr. Shalini Singh Dr. Rajeev Singh 

Administrative Head  Principal 


